
From: Devereaux, William 
Sent: 4/20/2010 12:55:36 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 

Steve, 

Thanks! Can we schedule a follow-up with you on this? 

Bill 

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 11:40 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Devereaux, William; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: 

Brian, Bill, Sid— 

Here is the estimated bill data I was describing in the meeting with Commr. Ryan yesterday, regarding 
the "spiky" monthly bill estimates vs. the low average quoted by Helen. One e-mail attached is the 
original DR response from|Redacted |the second e-mail is Dan's response to my follow-up. 

Steve Roscow 

CPUC Energy Division 

415-703-1189 
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